
www.bit.ly/a46crossroad

To complete the survey,
please scan the QR code with

your smartphone, or simply
visit the website below.

Thanks!

If so, we urgently need your feedback!
We are carrying out this survey to ascertain people’s

feelings towards crossing the Seagrave/Thrussington A46
crossroads from all directions, since further modifications

were made in May 2024.

We appreciate your feedback and thank you for your help.  

DO YOU USE THE
SEAGRAVE/THRUSSINGTON A46

CROSSROADS?

This survey is being organised with the support of the Seagrave Parish Council.  

To join the Facebook A46 Dangerous Junction
Incident Reports please scan this QR code >>


